
Temporarily closed

for your safety.

All branches are temporarily closed to the public from 
Monday 12th April, 2021 until further notice. 

We continue to monitor the effects of the La Soufriere 
Volcano in St. Vincent and will keep you updated on 
when it’s safe again to bank in person.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Follow our easy step by step 
guides on bb.scotiabank.com

Reminder: 
Your everyday banking activities are easy and safe when you 
Use Scotia OnLine Banking or the Scotia Caribbean app to 
transfer money, pay your bills, top up mobile and more!


